
 

 
 

 
Great Lakes Region                      Chicago Airports District Office 
Illinois, Indiana, Michigan,          2300 East Devon Avenue, Suite 201 
Minnesota, North Dakota,            Des Plaines, Illinois 60018 
Ohio, South Dakota, 
Wisconsin 
 
 

 
 

March 31, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Aaron Frame 
Deputy Commissioner of Environment 
Chicago Department of Aviation 
10510 W. Zemke Road 
PO BOX 66142 
Chicago, IL  60666 
 
 

Re: Fly Quiet Runway Rotation Test 2 Request 
 
 

Dear Mr. Frame: 
 
 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the proposed 12 week Fly Quiet Runway 
Rotation Test 2 request was reviewed and approved by FAA in the attached document.   

 
The FAA will begin implementing the requested test on the night of April 30, 2017.  Please 
feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at (847) 294-7354. 

         
 
 
 
        Sincerely,   
  

 
Amy B. Hanson 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Ginger S. Evans, City of Chicago Department of Aviation 
      Jonathan Leach, City of Chicago Department of Aviation 
      Jeanette Camacho, O’Hare Noise Compatibility Commission  
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